
It's hard to believe my time in Argentina has
come to an end. I’m overwhelmed by how God
provided and worked in my life. I’m so grateful
for this amazing opportunity to live and learn
here. It's been an incredible privilege to study
and serve Him. I loved spending time at Iglesia

Bautista Esperanza and Fe. Even though I
couldn't communicate well, I made so many
good friends. I am so thankful for everyone's

kindness and patience in helping me learn
Spanish and the amazing Argentine culture.

August 2024...

I want to say a huge thank you to the
Henry family for letting me be a part

of their family, feeding me, and
spending many hours and days with

me. I’m so grateful for their
mentorship and counsel. They truly

let me watch and learn in every aspect
of their life. They are hardworking and
have dedicated their lives to serving

the Lord and others. I had a blast
being with them and living in

Argentina.

I’m grateful to the Lord for directing me
and opening doors. When I arrived in

Argentina, I really had no idea where the
Lord was leading me or His plan for my
life. When I return to the States, I will be
working for Vision Baptist Missions. I’m
excited to see how the Lord works and

leads me. I’m thankful for His goodness in
directing me and allowing me to serve

Him.
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Prayer Requests:
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ministry  
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Esperanza and Fe
New season at VBM

My Return to the States.
The Lord would continue
to make clear His plan

for my life. 
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